
 

The SAVE Act Threatens Every American’s Right to Vote 
The Safeguard American Voter Eligibility (SAVE) Act would require every voter to 
provide specific citizenship documents, such as a passport or an original birth 
certificate, in person when registering to vote, updating their registration, or when voting 
in North Dakota since we don’t have voter registration. 

Who does it impact? 

●​ Military Voters: A military ID alone wouldn’t be enough to prove citizenship. 
●​ Disaster Victims: North Dakota has faced 28 federally-declared disasters in the 

last 20 years, and many victims lose critical documents during disasters. 
●​ Married Women: Over 160,000 women in North Dakota have likely changed 

their last name. These voters would have to provide citizenship documents that 
match their current legal name, which many don’t have. 

●​ Rural Voters: A majority of North Dakota counties have just one polling site open 
on Election Day. This law would make it impossible for many rural voters to cast 
a ballot who couldn’t travel the long distance to show their documents in person. 

●​ Indigenous Voters: North Dakota tribal lands are in rural areas of the state, 
making it hard to get to a polling site in person not to mention the barriers of the 
ID requirements of the SAVE Act. 

●​ Anyone without the Required ID: So, millions of Americans. 

We already have secure systems in place to ensure only eligible voters cast a ballot. 
This bill does nothing to improve election integrity—but it does make it harder for 
millions of Americans to vote. 

How can we stop the SAVE Act? 

✅ Tell everybody about it. Share about it on social media and text your friends. 

✅ Urge your members of Congress to oppose the SAVE Act. Democracy works 
best when it works for all of us. 

Ask Congress to oppose the SAVE Act TODAY. 


